
2018 Open Enrollment Announcement for Social Media 

 

Do you need health insurance? Vermont Health Connect's Open Enrollment period runs November 1 

through December 15, 2017—and if you don't have health insurance, or would like to make a change to 

your existing health plan, Open Enrollment is the time to do it. Depending on your income, you may also 

qualify for significant reductions to your health insurance premiums and/or out-of-pocket costs, 

meaning that you can sign up for great health care that won’t break the bank. Not sure what plan is best 

for you? Try the Plan Comparison Tool, available at: 

http://info.healthconnect.vermont.gov/tax_credit_calculator. There are three ways to enroll: visit 

Vermont Health Connect online at vermonthealthconnect.gov, call them at 855-899-9600, or visit an in-

person assister. Just be sure to confirm your plan before December 15! 

 


